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I strongly object to numbers of housing proposed in Blean  and the surrounding area. 
 
 our current infrastructure in the proposed area especially  our sewage and water systems are unable to cope with 
the current population as it is now, so how much pressure will  increased new builds populations put on our 
infrastructure?  Without the whole system collapsing? also how will our local roads in this and surrounding area 
cope with the increased columns of traffics and higher pollution levels created. 
 
Also with the proposed area for development being close to Canterbury an A & E at Kent and Canterbury needs to 
be re opened and the hospital  extended to cater for all these additional homes. 
 
The areas proposed to build in Blean and surroundings area Are of natural beauty and we should be maintaining our 
green open land space as much possible - not just to help combat global warming but for our future generations to 
enjoy along with the natural beauty and for fragile  wildlife in the area to survive and thrive. 
 
Suzanne Pullinger 
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